
  

   

 

6th April, 2020 

 

NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS  

New Zealand to Fiji Weekly Feeder Service 

Tropical Cyclone Harold 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

Category 5 TC Harold is currently positioned close to Santo in Vanuatu and is expected to be tracking South-East on a 

trajectory that would see it travel south of Fiji and towards Nuku’alofa in the coming days. The ports of Suva & Lautoka 

will be closed from tomorrow afternoon as a safety measure. 

 

We have a number of vessels in or approaching the Fijian region and anticipate some delays to these vessels, as result 

of this weather system and will be communicating revised schedule as soon as possible.   

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Pacific Forum Line 

 


